
 

 SPA Meeting Minutes 
              March 6, 2018 

 

Terri Allman  Ms. Cristina Almanza Sarah Antenora Ms. Alpa Brannam Rania Buzad 

Mr. Morgan Daniels Crystal Dietrich Megan DiTeresa Sandra Jones Jennifer Leasure 

Lori Mazzurana Ellen Miri Lara Morgan Cindy Perez Lori Rabensteine 

Jayne Saucedo Kimberly Stewart Dr. Joan Wagner Shanna Walsh Marcela Wilhite 

Danellie Young 

  

 
Opening Prayer​:    Jenn Leasure led us in the opening prayer. 
 
Approval of the Minutes​:  January 9, 2018 and February 6, 2018 
Unable to approve minutes because not enough present for quorum. 
 
Principal's Update​:​    Mr. Morgan Daniels  
Screenagers event well attended last night with 90-100 parents and students. Suggestions given to start this at an earlier 
age. Flynn O’Hara Uniforms was chosen as our school uniform vendor. They have a local store in San Antonio but are a 
East Coast company. Online sales will be available soon. They will come to set up in the school gym to purchase uniforms 
for a day in early June and another in the Fall. Social Media speaker spoke a few weeks ago about treating each other 
with respect both online and in person. Students were very attentive. Finalizing a parent survey on devices. Course guide 
is ready for next school year. Will be sending via email and reviewing with students. Exposition this Thursday and Pi day 
is Friday. 3​rd​ Quarter ends this Friday.  
 
President's Update​:​    Dr. Joan Wagner  
Admission process coming to a conclusion. Making offers to new students and financial awards being decided. Update 
on principal search, hope to announce the week after Spring Break.  
 
Communications:​  Ms. Cristina Almanza 
Cuts for Cancer very successful with 300 ponytails collected in all. This was the 5​th​ year.  Pictures and info were in the 
Statesman. Savio Now Magazine going out soon. Finalizing and updating sections on the website. Taking lots of pictures. 
Ads continue on Google.  
 
Development:​   Ms. Alpa Brannam  
Discussed upcoming Soiree: invites to go out this Friday. Class reps working on baskets. Bins will be available in the 
school office for parents to drop off items. Sarah suggested using Amazon to have items delivered directly to the class 
reps. 
 
SPA Chair​:    Megan DiTeresa  
Still taking any last minute Bosco award nominations and will vote online. 
SPA board nominations still available for 3 more weeks. Will post in the EW for the 2 positions that are open: Treasurer 
and Vice-Chair.  
 
Vice-Chair​: ​  Terri Allman  
 Volunteers needed for the Newly Admitted Student Reception 3/7 and New Student Orientation 4/7. 
 

 



 
Treasurer​:    Cindy Perez  
Report sent via email. 
 
Historian:​     Lori Rabensteine 
Not present. 
 
Committee Updates & Upcoming Events 
 

Supply Coordinator​  Crystal Dietrich- store was out of navy tablecloths so have plenty of gold & white. 
Social Committee  ​Rania Buzad & Lori Mazzurana 
Spirituality Committee ​ Marcela Wilhite 
Teacher Appreciation  ​Ellen Miri-  Reviewed Soup Day, Upcoming - Grab & Go Lunch 3/27 
Volunteer Committee​  Sarah Antenora 
Freshman Class Reps ​Danellie Young & Kimberly Stewart - Reviewed Freshmen Breakfast, Soiree Basket 
Sophomore Class Reps​  Sandra Jones & Shanna Walsh - Reviewed Sophomore Retreat, Soiree Basket 
Junior Class Rep​  Lara Morgan - Junior Retreat #2 on 4/11 - 4/12, Soiree Basket 
Senior Class Rep  ​Jayne Saucedo - Senior Breakfast #2 on 3/22, Soiree Basket 

 
Next Meeting​:    April 3, 2018 in ​SVdP DINING ROOM​ at 8:30 

Opening Prayer: Sarah Antenora 
Closing Prayer: Lori Mazzurana 

 
Closing Prayer​:  Terri Allman led us in the closing prayer. 

 


